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Herbaugh, Melinda

From: Laurie Ann Taylor <laurieanntaylor@msn.com>

Sent: Monday, March 28, 2016 9:38 AM

To: PRC

Subject: 67th and Greenwood Project -- please consider considerable objections

I’m writing to share some recent observations.  Twice over the weekend and during the last week I’ve been out walking 

in the neighborhood at different times of day and noticed not a single parking spot on any street literally within a 5 block 

radius of this proposed project.  

 

I live on 68th street within a block of this project and cannot bring enough attention to the fact that our neighborhood 

streets cannot accommodate a project like this.  It just doesn’t fit – no parking and the impact of traffic on 67th and 68th 

street would be dangerous.  More and more cars are driving fast up and down the hill because the 65th and greenwood 

streets are too backed up.   

 

Please reconsider this project.  It’s not at all in line with other building projects and certainly can’t possibly make sense 

for a small lot in that location.  

 

Thank You,  

 

Laurie Taylor  

418 N. 68th St.  

Seattle WA  98103   

 

 


